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N E W S L E T T E R  

2018: Another Great Year of Ministry! 

 

PIPO Missions aims to  

promote independence and  

self-sustainability in  

Mexico, Guatemala, and Colombia via 

no-charge Artificial Limb and  

Orthopedic Brace Care to those who 

would otherwise be unable to afford 

and acquire them. 

Golf  ‘Fore’ Our Friends 

Thank you, in advance, for deciding to give hope  

to the hopeless in 2019 with PIPO Missions, Inc.  

Your contribution, of any kind, goes a long way & makes an 

indelible difference in the lives of those we touch. 

Your generous donations provide for artificial limbs,  

orthopedic braces, medical supplies, transportation, follow-up care,  

as well as the administrative costs to run the mission.  

 

In 2018, we partnered with a Pastor to 

 assist in the delivery of a Below-

Knee Prosthetic Leg to this amputee in 

Venezuela. Nothing compares to the joy 

that compassion offers.  

He was so grateful to receive it.  

Special Delivery to Venezuela 

A monetary donation of: 

$100 will ensure a below the knee amputee  
his or her prosthetic care. 

$500 will help 5 amputees receive their prosthetic care. 
$1,000 donation will pay for the airfare in-full AND  

transportation in Mexico or Guatemala. 
$2,500 donation will fund an entire trip  

to Mexico or Guatemala.  

Below are 9 Prosthetic Leg Casts in fabrication for Mexico 

Saturday, January 26th, 2019 at Lost Plantation in 

Rincon, GA. Thank you to all our sponsors & teams! 

DONATE at pipomissions.org/donate 
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We Downsized 

 

Aldo was severely shocked and nearly lost his life to 

electrocution while chopping & clearing branches 

nearby his home in May of 2017. He lost his left arm 

(to the shoulder) and his right leg (below the knee) 

and needed to undergo extensive reparatory surgery 

on his left foot and right hand. In January 2018, 

David delivered Aldo’s definitive Below Knee 

Prosthesis to Guatemala.  

A l d o  i s  d o i n g  v e r y  w e l l ! 

He is playing soccer and enjoying the mainstream 

of life. He is losing weight and getting into shape 

in preparation for his new leg we’ll follow-up with 

and  deliver in  2 0 1 9.  

We Donated 

“ADOPT-A-PATIENT” 

A monthly gift commitment of $25,  

or an annual donation of $300,  

will provide measurements, fitting, delivery,  

and follow-up medical care to a patient. 

With a monthly commitment made, you will receive a 

before-treatment photograph of your patient, a sum-

mary of their story, followed by an after-treatment 

photograph & a personal thank you letter! 

We are incorporated as a 501c(3)  
Non Profit Organization  
Tax I.D. No. 58-2637658. 

All donations are tax-deductible. 

July 2017 January 2018 

T  H  R  I  V  E 

N u r s e s   F o r   T h e   N a t i o n s 

A storage container that was  

previously used to store a surplus of 

our medical equipment & supplies 

was donated to Compassion  

Christian Church in Savannah. 

We are praying for at least 20 new  

donors to commit to a monthly gift of 

$25-$50, or $300-500 annually. 

We donated a whole 

SUV's worth of  

medical supplies 

to N4TN! They'll be 

back with a bigger 

truck next time.  

They will use these items for the medical treatment 

mission projects to Haiti, Ecuador in South America, 

Southern India, Liberia, & Guinea in West Africa, and 

Zimbabwe in Southeastern Africa.  

We connected with 

Thrive, a No-Cost 

Women's Healthcare 

Clinic in Savannah, and 

were able to donate 

some much-needed 

medical supplies.  

Thrive provides healthcare, advice, and sup-

port to women. They are open Monday 

through Friday and walk-ins are welcome!   


